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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste
Dear Parents / Caregivers

Year 9 BBQ
Wednesday 19 February 2020
5:30pm-7:00pm

We are pleased to invite our Year 9 students and whanau to attend a welcome BBQ
on Wednesday 19 February 2020 starting at 5:30 pm to be held by the school marae.

At this event, you will have the opportunity to meet the staff of the school.

To assist with catering purposes, please return the attached form to your kaitohutohu
(tutor) teacher by Monday 17 February.
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RSVP
Year 9 BBQ
Wednesday 19 February 2020
5:30pm-7:00pm

Student Name

We willbe / We will not be attending Please circle

Number Attending

Dietary Requirements

Please return this form to your kaitohutohu (tutor) teacher by Monday 17 February to
assist with catering purposes.
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